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Little Den Early Learning Center 

Permission to Photograph 

 

 

I, ________________________ Give permission for the staff at  Little Den Early Learning Center 

to  

Photograph my child/ren _________________________________ for the following purposes. 

 

      YES    NO 

Display in Center Scrapbook    

Parent Handbook, New Client 
Packet 

  

Display on Bulletin Boards   

Display on Website   

Display on Facebook or other 
Social Media Sites.  

  

Display in Little Den 
Advertising 

  

 

 

Children’s names will never be used without written permission.  

I understand that it is my responsibility to update this form in the event that I no longer wish to 

authorize one or more of the above uses. I agree that this form will remain in effect during the 

term of my child’s enrollment. 

 

__________________________________    ________________ 

(Parent or Guardian Signature)    (Date) 
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